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Returning Student Registration

October 21, 2020

Recent progress

● 7,757 returning students 

have registered for the 

2020-21 school year

● This is 96% of our total 

returning students based on 

last year’s enrollment
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No Shows

We are conducting third round of “No Show” 

implementation platform. These are 

potential returning students to the 

district.

Continuing efforts are underway across 

the district to re-enroll these students at 

South San ISD for the 2020-21 school 

year.

Returning Student Registration- No Shows 



Richard Carpio
Nancy Garcia
Andrew Guevara
Alexis Guevara
Yvette Gutierrez
Edith Jaime
Ramon Olazaran
Bryan Reyna
Sandra Reyna

Juanita Garcia
Susie Gonzales
Jerry Dominguez
Gilbert Cavazos
Dr. Ruben Carrillo
Denise Orosco
Lillyana Reyna Carpio
Dolores Sendejo

Enrollment Campaign Specialists



Enrollment Campaign Dates

September 29- Hunter’s Glen Apt.

September 30- Artisan’s Apt.

October 2- Rio Springs Apt.

October 6- Home Visits

October 7- Enrollment Specialists Onboarding

October 8- Home Visits

October 10- Normoyle Park

October 13- Garden Valley Mobile homes

October 14- Home Visits

October 15- SAFB Distribution

October 17- Pearsall Park

October 20-26- Home Visits

November 3- SSAISD Election Site

November 10- TBA Business Site

November 14- TBA Business Site

November 17- TBA Business Site

November 19- SAFB Distribution

November 21- TBA Business Site

December 1- TBA Business Site

December 5- TBA Business Site

December 8- TBA Business Site

December 12- TBA Business Site

December 15- TBA Business Site

December 17- SAFB Distribution



Enrollment Campaigns Coming Soon

Grow With US
#SaveYourSeat
Head Start & Pre-Kindergarten

Two Part Series:
Videos
Locations  

Grow With Us 
#SaveYourSeat

Somerset Trails Residential Development 
(Somerset Rd. & I35 South) 
General Manager: Clayton Kiesling
260 Single Family Homes 
Building Homes: Beginning of 2021
Our Families Moving In: Early Spring 2021


